
From: Keli Bender
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Nowak Short Plat
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2010 9:58:15 AM

Good morning Jeff;
I just received notification of the Nowak Short Plat, SP-10-00009 via mail. I don't have record of
receiving this prior or commenting on it.  The conditions set forth in the KRD General Guidelines will
need to be met prior to approval. If you need additional information, please let me know.
Keli
Keli R. Bender
Lands Clerk/RRA
krd.keli@fairpoint.net
1(509) 925-6158

mailto:krd.keli@fairpoint.net
mailto:jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:krd.keli@fairpoint.net

